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Resignation of CEO 

26th October 2016 
 

Stuart Gula, CEO and Managing Director of the Company has indicated his intention to relocate to 
Australia for family reasons, after four years being based in Jakarta.   

Accordingly, he has tendered his resignation, which the Board has reluctantly accepted. 

Stuart will continue in his present position until February 2017 to manage the current review aimed 
at optimising  the Feasibility Study.  

During this time the Board will consider the future management structure of the Company. 

The Board has discussed with Mr Gula an intention for him to stay on as a non-executive director 
after February 2017, to which Stuart has agreed. 

The Company will provide further updates as appropriate. 

Yours faithfully,  

 
SIHAYO GOLD LIMITED  
 
 
 
 
Misha Collins 
Chairman 
26th October 2016 
 
All statements in this report, other than statements of historical facts that address future timings, activities, events and developments that 
the Company expects, are forward looking statements. Although Sihayo Gold Limited, its subsidiaries, officers and consultants believe the 
expectations expressed in such forward looking statements are based on reasonable expectations, investors are cautioned that such 
statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results or developments may differ materially from those in the forward 
looking statements. Factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from forward looking statements include, amongst other 
things commodity prices, continued availability of capital and financing, timing and receipt of environmental and other regulatory 
approvals, and general economic, market or business conditions. 

 


